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SCHOOLS

TO: Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

\
FROM: Sarah Smith, Director of Safe Schools and Mental Health Services%
DATE: March 7, 2024

RE: Items for March 18th Board of Education Meeting

This is a request for recognition to be given to recipients for the FRED Award of
Bullitt County for 2024, The Bullitt County Fred Award Winner will be named
within the next month and will be submitted to the KASA Fred Award Contest.
This request is under Presentations for the Monday, March 18th Board of
Education meeting.

The recipients to be recognized are:

Cindy Anderson, BES Larry Vaughn, NBHS
Denise Smith, OES Kim Arnold, BCHS
Jacqueline Henson, MES Katrina Haydon, BMS and BLMS
Peggy Ernspiker, NES Stephanie Sillman, BMS
Natasha Abrams, CGES Ericka Distler, HMS

Jess Gilbert, LJES Dana Sivori, EMS

Rhonda Peercy, SES Sherry Foote, EMS

Hope Peck, SES Holly Culver, MWMS

Katie Ashbaugh, RES Kim Lee, Central Office
Larry Rogers, MWES Tonya Ricketts, MWMS
Heidi Weihe, CES ~ Shannon Rickard, ROC
Renee Frye, OMES Brittany Israel, MWMS
Arlana Hobbs, ROC Stephanie Vires, MWMS
Becky Brogan, ROC Deanna Daughtery, MWMS

Ed Johnson, BEHS
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